
   

ALL SAINTS
C of E PRIMARY

As we end our value of LOVE this half term: 
Heavenly Father, 
You are the source of all goodness, generosity and love. 
We thank you for opening the hearts of many 
to those who are fleeing for their lives. 
Help us now to open our arms in welcome, 
and reach out our hands in support. 
That the desperate may find new hope, 
and lives torn apart may be restored. 
We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ your Son, our Lord, 
who fled persecution at His birth 
and at His last triumphed over death. 
Amen 

 

Communication 
Please ensure that 

you check 
emails/texts/the 

Friday 
Newsletter/Class 

Dojo/with the 
office/the school 
website/Wedec/ 

outdoor screens for 
any updates/closures 

or changes to the 
school day. 
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‘Most of all, Let love guide your life.’ Colossians 3:14 
 

                                     
 
 
 

 
                          

 
 
 
 
 
 

Giraffe Class Assembly 
A wonderful, colourful assembly from Giraffe Class, telling us the story of ‘Handa’s Surprise.’ 

 
 
                                                                             



   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

          
         
  

       
   
                                                                     
 
  
                                                                                
                                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 Cross Country 

      

  

                                      

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 A great event that was enjoyed by both staff and pupils alike! 

  

  

  

Stars of the Week 

    Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Malia & 
Junior 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

The Whole 
Class 

Year 1  
Dolphin Class 

Shackane &  
Ezra 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Rikarie & 
Mya 

Year 3/4 
Cheetah Class 

Elda & 
Anayah 

Year 3/4  
Tiger Class 

Sienna-Rose & 
Giovanni 

Year 5  
 Whales Class 

Aniyah & 
Fatima 

Year 6  
Owls Class 

Jessica & 
Lathush 

Year 6  
Falcons Class 

Alaysia & 
Mehrtash 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Science 
Whales Class have been doing some great scientific 
investigations.  They have been making solutions, 

separating materials and learning about the different 
properties of various materials. 



   

 
 

New Parent App 
Our new Parent App, Weduc, is 

live! 
Please download the app. It is 
a digital communications tool 
which allows you, as parents, 
to see a wealth of important 
information concerning your 

child, right at your fingertips.  It 
provides a great platform for 

us to notify you of key dates in 
the term, to keep you up to 

speed with your child’s 
learning and for sending our 
important notices, amongst 

many other things. 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance – 90.4% 
Attendance is higher than last week! 

Let’s keep moving in the right direction. 

Year Class % Lates Winners 

Nur Butterflies  82.1% 6 There are no 
winners this 
week as no 

class achieved 
over 95%. 

 
Let’s try hard 
next week to 

get 100% 
attendance! 

Rec Giraffes 92% 9 

Yr1 Dolphins 92.4% 7 

Yr2 Hummingbirds 92.4% 11 

Yr3/4 Tigers 92.5% 11 

Yr3/4 Cheetah 88.2% 9 

Yr5 Whales 93.6% 2 

Yr6 Falcons 93.9% 8 

Yr6 Pygmy Owls 84.4% 6  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Our overall school attendance is currently low and we have a number of students who are already  
below 90% which is now a cause for concern.  All pupils are expected to be in school every day, each 
week unless they have a high temperature, vomiting or a serious illness.  However, we will require to 
see medical evidence for all our pupils. 
Holidays in term time will not be authorised, although special consideration will be given for funerals 
and family emergencies. 
 

School PE Kits 
 
Please ensure your child’s PE kits are in school on Monday, 
left at school and then taken home on Friday to be washed. 
 
Our school PE kit is: 
Blue/black tracksuit bottoms or shorts 
White round neck t-shirt 
Trainers/plimsols  
An additional sweatshirt (plain, navy, no logos) 
 
Please make sure all items are clearly labelled with your 
child’s name. 
 

Wear Red 
On Friday 10th February, all pupils are 
encouraged to wear something red, 
for a suggested donation of £1.00, to 
celebrate our school value of LOVE, 
and raise some money for the school. 

 
                          

 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 
     

     Notices 

• 6th February – Pentathlon for SEN pupils 

• 7th February – Hummingbird Class Assembly 

• 7th February – Safer Internet Day 

• 10th February – 9.10am – Nursery – Butterflies Class Assembly 

• 10th February – Wear Red for our theme of Love 

• 10th February – School closes for half-term holidays at 3.25pm 

• 20th February – School reopens  

• 23rd February – YR5 Trip to the Science Museum 

• 17th March – Mothers’ Day Lunch 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

 

With love! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays 

 
Football Club 
Years R, 1 & 2 

 

 
Street Dance 

Years R, 1, 2, 3, 4, 
5 & 6 

 

 
Multi-sports 

Years R, 1 & 2 

 
Karate Club 

Years 1, 2, 3, 4,  
5 & 6 

 
Gymnastics Club 
Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 

5 & 6 

 
Basketball Club 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 

 
Lego Club 

Years 3, 4 & 5 

 
Multi-sports 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 
Art Club 

Years R, 1, 2, 3, 
4, 5 & 6 

 

 
Archery Club 
Years 1 & 2 

 
 
 
 

    


